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17th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our PSHE curriculum, children are encouraged to identify and participate 
in activities and hobbies that support their well-being and health. We would like 
to celebrate the diversity of children’s interests in our school by creating a display 
that reflects this.  
 
We would be very grateful if you could send us one picture of your child engaging 
in an activity that supports their well-being and health. This could be anything, 
ranging from sports to meditation! 
 
Please send pictures to slt@petworthprimary.co.uk, or if you prefer, bring a hard 
copy into school. Please note, hard copies may be damaged, so please do not send 
in photographs that you are hoping to have returned in the same condition.  
 
Many thanks for you co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr Neary 
Elm Class Teacher  
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